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Despite a major conflict raging  just 3 hours east of Dniperpoprosk, Ukraine, the church continues to grow!  This August 
there were five baptisms not far from the war zone.  While many people are reluctant to visit this nation, God is still at work 
and many great things are happening that will never be broadcast in the news!  God continues to grow HIs church!	



In July, Pastor Paul Bennett from Eau Claire, Wisconsin, traveled with AIMer Daniel Patterson & myself to Kiev, Ukraine for 
special youth meetings.  The Lord used Pastor Bennett greatly to encourage, lift-up and bless the church there.  Through 
street evangelism and special services,  new people have started to attend the church in Kiev.  The Kiev Church is on the 
move!  

 Despite Political Unrest, Churches continue to grow!

  FIVE BAPTIZED IN DNIPERPOPROSK, 
UKRAINE IN AUGUST!  GOD IS 
BUILDING HIS CHURCH!

GRAZYNA (CENTER) BAPTIZED 
IN JULY IN WARSAW

!
NEWS FROM POLAND, UKRAINE,  & BELARUS

SPECIAL NEED!!	

!
We are doing extensive travel throughout the region on  a regular 
basis.  We are happy to do so for the work’s sake,  In Ukraine & 
Belarus we are experiencing revival and we need to continue to 
minister there.    Please prayerfully consider helping us with travel 
funds .  	

!
Whatever amount you are able to help us with would be greatly 
appreciated.  Please send your offering to UPCI, Hazelwood, MO to 
Ray Nicholls, account #901.  Be sure to mark it as travel funds.  


